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Place this card in the offering plate or hand it
 in at the Connection Center as you leave.

PRAYER AND PRAISE
 If you would like to be added to the Rush Creek Prayer Team, please email: 
prayerteam@rushcreekbc.org.

• Dear Rush Creek family, Thank you so much for your thoughtfulness, 
kindness and love in praying for me, and sending cards and meals following 
my car accident. Each one meant soooo much! I am very grateful to the 
Lord for His protection during the accident and that my injuries were no 
more serious than lots of black and blue marks and a small bone broken in 
my right hand (and I'm a lefty). I have much to be thankful for, and my 
church family is definitely one of them!  Love, Ruth Thompson

• Continue to keep in your prayers those dealing with ongoing health issues, 
mental and physical. Also, pray for those who are care givers.

NOTES ON TODAY'S MESSAGE



CONTACT US 
office@rushcreekbc.org • (616) 583-7600 • rushcreekbc.org 

MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH
Please pray for our Home Missions.  Grace Adventures, Barnabas 

Ministries, Bible Doctrine to Live By, Byron Community Ministries,Lifeline 
Ministries, New Creation Ministries, and Youth for Christ .

Stop by the coffee bar to taste some of the specialty coffee.

Rush Creek Bible Church desires that everyone who attends RCBC will 
find authentic relationships through joining one or more 
RushCommunities that fit their needs and inspires them to engage, learn, 
serve and grow. 

KIDS
For our weekly programming, please grab a Rush Kids brochure at the 
Connection Center, located in the main foyer.

STUDENTS
For our weekly programming and event schedule, please find 
information at rushcreekbc.org/students.

YOUNG ADULTS
EXPLORE - Please find more information at rushcreekbc.org/
youngadults

MONTHLY GIVING TO DATE (9/25/22)
Ministry Fund: $61,814.98 | Missions: $14,092.54 | Project Renewal: $4,008.00

 WELCOME
Welcome to Rush Creek! If you have any questions, please stop by our 
Connection Center, and we will be happy to assist you. At Rush Creek we strive 
for authentic relationships, genuine community, and to reflect Jesus Christ.

MORNING WORSHIP - October 9, 2022

EQUIPPING CONFERENCE

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Worship in Music 

Announcements and Prayer 

Worship in Music 

Message:  Pastor Steve Sherman

GROWTH GROUP ELECTIVE
Dr. Paul Sweet, will be teaching a three week growth group on "Christ and 
Culture" on Sunday, October 16, 23, & 30 at 6:00-8:00 PM in the Creekside 
Room.  In this study, we will be exploring these historical events leading to the 
rise of Dispensational Theology, as well as answering the questions as to how 
we as the Church will respond to the current issues in our world today.  Join us 
as we answer these questions and learn why Jesus is still the answer and 
always will be. 

HOME MISSIONS CONFERENCE
Next Sunday, October 16 will be our Home Missions Conference. We will have 
several of our home missions present to share with us their ministry and how 
we can pray for them. 

RUSH CREEK PRAYER TEAM
As we continue to embody what it means to be the church, we will more and 
more offer up prayer to the Lord on behalf of one another! One of the ways we 
have helped to facilitate this important calling at Rush Creek has been through 
our church-wide prayer line. We love that so many within our church family are 
able to share prayer requests this way, but in light of the increased volume of 
requests we are making a few adjustments we want you to be aware of! From 
now on we will only be sending out one email per day (if necessary) that will 
contain a list of all the prayer requests that have come in over the previous 24 
hours. This will help us to not overwhelm your inbox with emails all throughout 
the day, as well as help our gracious volunteers who run the prayerline not 
have to sit by their computer all day long, but rather have a single time each 
day where they can compile and then send out the requests from that day. On 
rare occasions emergency prayer requests that are time sensitive may get sent 
out on an individual basis, but the majority of requests will now be grouped 
together in our daily prayerline email. Thank you for understanding, and thank 
you most of all for lifting our church family up in prayer!

If you have a prayer request or you would like to be added to the Rush 
PrayerTeam, please email: Prayerteam@rushcreekbc.org.

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES
For a list of events and activities for this month, visit rushcreekbc.org/events.

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY
We are updating both the roster and 

pictorial directory. If you are new to Rush 
Creek or would like to change your picture, 
please go to rushcreekbc.org/signup, fill out 

the form, upload the picture, make sure 
your information is correct, and submit. If 
you are interested in a digital copy of the 

directory go to 
https://rushcreekbc.breezechms.com/

login/create. You will need to create a login. 
If you have any questions, please call the 

church office at (616) 583-7600.

VISITING FOR THE
FIRST TIME

If this is your first time visiting Rush Creek, 
please help us get to know you by 

completing the Communication Card on 
the back side of this tear off. After you fill 
it out, bring to the Connection Center to 

receive a gift.
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